Docket No. S0-354
License No. MPF-57
EA No, 91-110

Public Service Electric and Cas Company
ATTN: Mr, Steven B, Miltenborger
Vice President and
Chief Nuclear Officer
P.O. Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Dear Mr. Miltenberger:

Subject:  Motor-Operated Valve Inspection at Hope Creek Generating Power Station (NRC
Inspection Report No. 50-354/91-80)

This levor refers to th - NRC team inspection conducted on July 15-19, 1991 at the Hope
Creek Gienerating Station w evaluate the adequacy of your actions to assure the reliability of
motor operated valves (MOV). Specifically, our inspectors reviewed the programs being
developed in response to NRC Generic Letter 89-10, "Safety-Related Motor-Operated Valve
Testing and Surveillance," and the evaluations for the capability of the HPCI, RCIC and
RWCU systems containment isolation vaives. The results of this inspection, as detailed in the
enciosed report were discussed with Mr. 8. LaBruna and other members of your staff on
July 19, 1991,

Based on the results of this inspection. three apparent violations were identified and are being
considered for escalated enforcement action in accordance with the "General Statement of
Policy and Procedure for NRC Enforcement Actions" (Enforcement Policy), 10 CFR Part 2,
Appendix C (1991). The apparent violations of the applicable NRC requirements are as
follows: (1) Modification of MOV torque switches (example; RCIC FCV-001 on 10/24/89
and FCV-002 on 10/27/89) without safety evaluations as required by 10 CFR 50.59,

(2) Failure to review, evaluate and incorporate certain vendor information (Limitorque
Maintenance Updates 89-01, Maximum Torque Switch settings, and 90-01, Hydraulic Lock)
which provided information for the maintenance of safety-related MOVs (10 CFR 50,
Appendix B, Criterion V), and (3) Providing inaccurate and incomplete information to the
NRC in Licensee letter NLR-N9 1043, dated March 8, 1991 contrary to i0 CFR 50.9, 1t also
appears that the failure to establish an MOV program description by January 1, 1991, as
committed in your letter dated August 31, 1990 to the NRC is a deviation. Accordingly, no
Notice of Violatwn is presently being issued for these inspection findings. In addition, please
be advised that the number and chavacterization of apparent violations described in the
enclosed inspection repert may change as a result oi further NRC review,
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Public Service Electric and Gas Company
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DRSS SALP Coordinator (Insp. Rpt. Only)
J. Stone, Licensing Project Manager, NRR
J. Lieberman, OE

\
*REDRS  *REDRS  *RI:DRS RUDRS

Yerokun Eapen Durr

Landing Hodges
AN o
08/ /91 08/ /91 08/ /91 L8/ / 11491

*SEE PREVIOUS CONCURRENCE PAGE

4

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY
A:HC91-80




